Subject Supporting letter
From Ann Green <annundercliffe18@gmail.com>
To <clerk@eandkpc.co.uk>
Copy <julian.thursz@eandkpc.co.uk>
Date 31/08/2025 14:22

Dear Jane

On behalf of the Gather, could I ask the parish council for a letter in support of our kitchen renovation plans.

I am applying to the Copeland Community Fund for help in funding our project, and their application process asks
for letters of support for the project.

As you are aware, we are a community owned and run cafe and community centre, the only one for the whole
Ennerdale valley. We self sustain, but 80% of our funds are raised via the cafe, and our kitchen is in dire need of
replacement and upgrade. Although we have some funds of our own, and are actively trying to increase those
funds, we need additional help from other sources, the CCF being one of them.

In order to carry on running the cafe and the community hub for the benefit of both the local and wider
community, wee really need the help of the CCF, a letter from the parish council would be a big help.

The submission date for application is 17th September, a consideration of this request brfore that date would be
appreciated.

Many Thanks

Regards

Ann Green



